
 

 

 
 
Saturday May 20 
  5:00 pm John Phelan, Jr. and Mary Cangemi 

Sunday  May 21 

  7:30 am Loren Taylor and Loretta Riehl 

  9:00 am Stanley and Marlene Wisneski and 

  William Marrinan 

11:00 am Donald Weisbecker and Thomas Chiarello 

  5:00 pm Gertrude Hrenko and John McCabe  

Monday  May 22 

  8:00 am Nicholas Marconi and Richard Zadroga 

Tuesday May 23 

  8:00 am Paul J. Burke and William Mattle, Sr. 

Wednesday  May 24 

  8:00 am Stanley Barron, Sr. and Christina Barry 

Thursday May 25 

  8:00 am Patricia Zakur and Margarita Lacerna 

  7:00 pm Bill Schwarze and Hedy Ries 

Friday  May 26 

  8:00 am Johnny Murray and Dominic Renzulli 

Saturday May 27 

  8:00 am Rudolf Buono and Joanne Jacowski 

  5:00 pm Deceased Member of the Desouza and Estrada 

  Families and Joseph Mancino 

Sunday  May 28 

  7:30 am Congetta DôAquino and Eugene Lucia 

  9:00 am Raymond Torma and Patricia Ratchford 

11:00 am For the Protection of Babies in the Womb and 

  their Families and Jose Bueno deCamargo 

  5:00 pm John Lee and Eleanor Gilsenan   

Weekly Memorials 
The Lamp burning before the Blessed Sacrament the week 

of May 21st is in memory of deceased family members given by 

Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Quinn. 

The Candles on the altar the week of May 21st are in 

memory of Fr. Ron Amandolare. 

The Flowers on the altar the week of May 21st are in de-

ceased members of the Women of Mary. 

 

Hear our Prayers for those who are ill especially Anthony    

LaFerrara, Neiko Pagaling, Judy Latalladi, Carmela Cecere,     

Marie Conlan, Mike Mulane, Evey Staromano, Caroline Palluzzi, 

Don Tracy, and for all our deceased especially Jim DôAddezio. 

 

Monday, May 22 

   Rosary Group:  6:30 pm; Church 

   Meditation Group:  7 pm; Church 
 

Tuesday, May 23 

   Finance Committee Meeting:  7:30 pm; South Room 
        

Thursday, May 25 

   Walking with Purpose:  9 am;  Parish Center 

   Marian Prayer Group:  10 am; North Room 
       

Sixth Sunday of Easter 
May 21, 2017 

Seventh Sunday of Easter 
May 28, 2017 

 

First Reading: Acts 1:12-14 
 

After Jesus ascended into heaven, the eleven apostles returned 

to Jerusalem and prayed in the upstairs room. With them were 

some women and Mary, the mother of Jesus. 
 

Second Reading:  1 Peter 4:13-16 

Christians are exhorted to rejoice in suffering because through 

suffering, they share in the life of Christ. 
 

Gospel: John 17:1-11a 

This is a continuation of Jesusô prayer at the Last Supper. He 
tells the Father that he has made his name known, that he has 
finished the work his Father has given him, and that he wishes 
now to share in the glory at his side. 
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Mass Schedule May 27th & 28th 
     

Fr. Bob  Sunday 9 am, Deacon Mark Homily 

  Sunday 5 pm, Deacon Joe Homily 
        

Fr. Chris Saturday 5 pm, Deacon Joe Homily 

  Sunday 7:30 am, Deacon Mark Homily 

  Sunday 11 am, Deacon Joe Homily 
 

  Reconciliation May 27th  
 

Fr. Chris Saturday 4-4:30 pm  

Parish Support-May 14, 2017 
 

THIS WEEKôS OFFERINGéééééééééé...é.$14,479 

LAST YEARôS OFFERINGééééééééé...éé.$16,279 
 

Feast of the Ascension 
 

This Thursday, May 25, is the Feast of the Ascension, which is a 

Holy Day of Obligation in the Diocese of Paterson. The Feast of the 

Ascension recalls a tender time in the birth of the church whereby 

the disciples were tempted to stand and stare upward in search of 

Christ rather than to move forward. Where do you look for Jesus? 

Masses on the Feast of the Ascension are 8:00 am and 7:00 pm. 

In Observance of Memorial Day 
The Parish Office will be closed on 

Monday, May 29, 2017 
 

We will reopen on Tuesday, May 30 at 8 am. 

May Crowning May 13, 2017 



BAPTISM:  Arrangements should be made one month in advance by calling Deacon Joe Wisneski at 973-635-4976. Parents are 

expected to attend an instructional session with a Baptism Team. Baptisms are celebrated at 12:30 pm Sundays.   

RCIA-RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS:  The R.C.I.A. invites non-baptized persons and those baptized into another 

faith to participate in a faith journey in preparation for becoming a Catholic. If you are interested in any aspect of R.C.I.A., please 

email Deb at Dkuzma@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office at ext. 23. 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY:  Congratulations! In order that we can together plan for your big day, couples should notify the 

Church and begin to prepare at least one year in advance of the date. Please email Fr. Bob at Fr.Bob@st-pats.org or call Fr. Bob at 

the parish office ext. 22. 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK AND HOME BOUND:  If a family member or someone you know is recuperating from a hospital stay or is 

homebound for any length of time and would like to receive Holy Communion, please let us know. It is a priority for the parish com-

munity to support and be present to those who cannot be with us for the celebration of the Eucharist. If you would like a priest or 

deacon to visit a family member who is hospitalized, contact Peggy at Pgentile@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office ext. 25. 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK:  Please call the parish office at 973-635-0625 to arrange for a priest. 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND FIRST EUCHARIST:  Children preparing to receive the sacraments of First Reconciliation and First 

Eucharist begin preparation in first grade. To register, visit our website at  www.st-pats.org or contact Ginny, vsalvatore@st-pats.org. 

 
St. Patrick Church 

 

The First Time 

 

 Do you recall the first car you ever purchased? Most of us would in that it marked an occasion that brought something 
unique to our lives. My first car was a 1963 Rambler that I acquired from a woman who lost her husband and had no need of his auto-
mobile. My first new car was a 1973 Plymouth Duster that cost approximately $2,400. How about other firsts? My first experience in 
an airplane was aboard a Pan Am 747 that took me from JFK to San Juan. I still recall the experience as I was a youthful 22 years 
old and more thrilled about the flight than the vacation that awaited me. I still have a souvenir from the flight which is a drink stirrer 
with the Pan Am emblem. As the plane began to descend into San Juan, the magnificence of the Caribbean beaches touched my 
heart with much cheerfulness and jubilation.    
 

Throughout this month 111 children in our parish were introduced to a spiritual first in their lives, First Holy Communion. I 
imagine it is easy for us to recall the first time we came to the Lordôs Table. Mine was back in 1958, which was prior to the Second 
Vatican Council. Dressed in white (shoes, socks, shirt, tie and suit); I knelt at the altar rail and awaited the priest to approach me with 
the host, as well as the altar server holding the gold plated communion paten that would be placed under my chin in case the host fell 
from my mouth. Prior to that day I received instructions from the Sisters that I was not to chew the host, but swallow it or let it dissolve 
in my mouth. Upon receiving communion, I walked reverently with hands folded back to my pew, and knelt down as my hands cov-
ered my face to block out distractions so that I could focus on Jesus who was now within me in an unparalleled way. It was a mam-
moth stepping stone in my spiritual life, which repeatedly comes to mind whenever I celebrate First Communions as a pastor. 

 
My prayer for parents of First Communion children at St. Patrick Church is to welcome the new beginning in your childôs life 

rather than an end where the ñ2nd communionò arrives at Christmas, Easter, or a special family occasion. Pope Francis in speaking 
about a childôs First Communion stated, ñThe Eucharist is more than just a mere feast. Itôs a way to remember Jesusô Passover, a 
mystery thatôs central to our salvation. But when we talk about órememberingô that doesnôt mean that itôs just a memory. It means that 
every time we celebrate this Sacrament we become part of the Mystery of His Passion, Death and Resurrection. The Eucharist is the 
peak of Godôs Salvation.ò 

 
 As this year marked the 8th time that I engaged in First Communions with the children from this parish, these celebrations 
have enriched my life through the innocence and excitement that stems from the children. I also enjoy the way the children take own-
ership of the liturgy that initiates with Christopher Walkerôs Gathering Song, ñWe are the church, happy to be, the children in Godôs 
family.ò The lyrics which I have memorized makes a statement about the way Eucharist invites us to be one in Christ and that we are 
a Universal Church called to support each other in different parts of the world. This is so easy to forget. The children also take it upon 
themselves to fill the baptismal font with water as they renew promises that their moms/dads made for them upon their baptism, as 
well as bring up gifts of bread and wine to the altar; and, read the general intercessions. In the aftermath of the reception of Eucharist, 
the children sing a Communion reflection followed by a procession of two children who present a bouquet of flowers beside the Holy 
Family statue.  
  

As the Church celebrates the 6th Sunday of the Easter Season, Johnôs Gospel focuses on the love that we bring to God in 
keeping his commandment of love as well as words from Jesus that he would never leave us orphaned; therefore, in Eucharist we 
know that Christôs presence is always with us. As First Communions are a high point in the parish, I give thanks to Mrs. Ginny Salva-
tore for her years of work with the children in faith formation. Mrs. Salvatore is retiring this summer and must be congratulated for her 
efforts as a director of religious education for the past 37 years, 9 years at St. Patrick Church. As she embarks on a new chapter in 
her life, my prayers are with her; Mrs. Salvatore has lead countless children to the Lordôs Table for the first time, which the children 
will always remember.            
 
         In Christôs Love, 
         Fr. Bob 



                  Baptisms 
               

        John Richard Puglisi, IV 

       Son of John and Kathleen 
 

                           Welcome New Parishioners 
 

   A warm St. Patrick welcome to those new to our parish espe-

cially Chris, Meghan and Piper Brown. We look forward to getting 

to know you! 

AROUND THE PARISH 

RCIA is for anyone who wants to learn more 

about their faith, those who want to become Catho-

lic, those who want to try to understand the teach-

ings of the Catholic Church or those who simply 

want to deepen their faith if they are already Catholic. 
 

Please contact Deb at dkuzma@st-pats.org for more infor-

mation. 

Sixth Sunday of Easter 
May 21, 2017 

FAITH FORMATION 

St. Patrick Parish Caring Ministry 
 

Rides for Seniors 
 

Do you have some time throughout the week?  We have a group 

of drivers who volunteer to provide rides to parishioners for local 

appointments. When a request comes in, an email will go out to 

all drivers to find an available ride. No formal schedule! The 

more volunteers we have the better we can serve those in need. 

Please consider joining this team of volunteers. Contact Jerry 

Medina to join or for additional information at 973-635-8869 or 

jerry.medina73@gmail.com. 

Join the Marian Prayer Group!  This group offers prayers 

honoring Mary, the Mother of Jesus and gather in the North 

Room of the Parish Office building at 41 Oliver Street every 

Thursday at 10 am. They pray for peace in the world, for the sick 

and homebound, for deceased members and friends of our Par-

ish and more. Everyone is welcome to join us; come every 

Thursday or as often as you can. For more information, please 

call Barbara at 973-635-8869. 

In Giving, We Receive 
Increased Offertory Program 

Within the next couple of weeks you will receive a Summary Re-

port detailing the results of our Increased Offertory Program. 

Several weeks ago we began this program. We are beginning to 

see signs that our Sunday offertory collections are growing 

through the generosity of many, many parishioners.  Thank you 

so very much to all who have chosen to participate in this very 

important program. Your generosity shows your willingness as 

faithful stewards to be a part of the ongoing missions of St. Pat-

rick. 

Faith Formation 2017-2018 Registration 
 

There will be a short delay in opening Faith Formation registra-

tion this year.  Please check future bulletins or the website for 

details on the date registration will open. Families with children 

currently in our program will be alerted via email or text mes-

sage once the portal is open. If you have a child going into first 

grade in the fall or are new to the parish and would like to re-

ceive the electronic notification, please visit our website, 

www.st-pats.org and register your contact information into 

Flocknote, located at the bottom, left-hand side of the HOME 

page. If you have any questions, please call the parish office. St. Patrick School Endowment Fund:  Investment advisor 

needed to manage the St. Patrick School Endowment Fund.  

Funds are currently invested at Vanguard. Advisor would be 

responsible for overseeing the investments, rebalancing the ac-

count and making distributions as needed, and reporting to the 

Investment Committee on an annual basis. Please contact       

Fr. Bob via phone or email for further information. 

Join Our Parish Partnership Committee 
 

Our Parish Partnership with Our Lady of Victories has been in 

place for 20 years! Prompted by the Holy Spirit, Fr. Ron Aman-

dolare and Fr. Tom Coletta brought our parishes together and 

through trials, change and transitions we have maintained our 

bond. 
 

We would like to reanimate our partnership and invite everyone 

at St. Pats to be a part of this renewed effort. Join the Partner-

ship Committee! We hope to gather bi-monthly and schedule 

several events each year. Be a part of discovering ways to enrich 

our partnership community. Help create opportunities to gather 

for fun, faith-sharing, outreach and more.  Contact Peggy Gentile 

at 973-635-0625 ext. 25 or pgentile@st-pats.org for more infor-

mation. 
 

Family Promise-Keys to Housing Project 

Have you ever seen a homeless person in Morristown and 

wished you could help?  Here is your chance!! 
 

St. Patrick Church recently hosted 14 guests from Family Prom-

ise. This was part of their Emergency Shelter Program. Family 

Promise also has a Community Support Program, which helps 

these families and other at risk families when they move into 

their own homes, as well as a Drop-in Center in Morristown that 

supports those living on the streets. Recently, Family Promise 

was awarded new housing vouchers that will pay the rent of up 

to 20 families...forever! These vouchers must be used by Sep-

tember or they will be forfeited. 
 

Securing and using these vouchers is expensive. An enormous 

amount of paperwork is necessary as well as moving costs, 

apartment repairs, purchase of furniture, household items, in-

spection/compliance issues and case management to name a 

few. The average administrative cost per voucher is $3,000. 

Family Promise is attempting to raise $60,000 in order to use all 

20 vouchers. 
 

CAN YOU HELP? St. Patrick hopes to assist 1-2 families and 

needs your help! Consider making a donation! Any amount will 

help and will most certainly change someoneôs life FOREVER! 

Donations can be sent to Family Promise, PO Box 1494, Morris-

town, NJ  07962 with ñKeys to Housingò in the note section. 



                    MUSIC MINISTRY 
                          

 Children Sing for Our Lady of Victories 
 

Congratulations and thank you to the Morning Song 
Choir and Girls Choir! These children are singing for the 5:00 pm 
Saturday mass at our partner parish, Our Lady of Victories in 
Paterson, Saturday, May 20. Staff members Maggie Hanson, 
Peggy Gentile, Fr. Chris, and Deacon Mark are participating at 
the mass with the children. All are enjoying a family dinner to-
gether with our friends in Paterson. 
 

Confirmation Music 
 

Thank you to the young adults, teenagers, and members of Boys 
Choir and Girls Choir who sang and played for confirmation this 
past Wednesday. Congratulations to the Sophomores on the 
occasion of the confirmation! 

                SAINT PATRICK SCHOOL  

Camp Veritas 2017 is a one-week play-and-pray sleep away 

summer camp for teens going into 7th-12th grades. There are 3 

locations in the U.S. this year. Volunteers are needed! For more 

information visit www.campveritas.com. 

SUMMER CAMP! 
 

June 26thðAugust 4th, 2017  from 9 am until 1 pm 

All children entering Pre-K4 to Grade 3 are invited! 
 

Come and join us for up to six weeks of summer fun! Camp 

features a weekly theme and daily activities that blend play-

based learning with a focus on art and STEM in our indoor and 

outdoor play areas. Staffed by St. Patrick School faculty mem-

bers, our camp provides campers with an 

exciting summer adventure for every child.  

Contact the school at 973-635-4623 for 

more information or to register. 
The Catholic Schools Office of the Diocese of Paterson is seeking 

applicants for the 2017-2018 school year for the following posi-

tions: 
 

§ Principal, St. Joseph Elementary School, Mendham, NJ 

§ Principal, St. Brendan Elementary School, Clifton, NJ 

§ Principal, DePaul Catholic High School, Wayne, NJ 
 

A job description and application materials can be found at  

https://www.patdioschools.org/administrative-openings 

Closing date for applications is May 22, 2017. 

Parish Nurse Resource: 

If you are suffering in any number of mobility impairments (MS, 

ALS, Arthritis, Parkinson's Disease, Stroke, etc.), you may find 

relief and freedom through SWIM Inc. They provide a safe and 

supportive environment for adults to participate in water exercise 

programs. Classes are offered generously, freely and graciously 

with dignity and respect for each participant. The group uses the 

Madison YMCA and no membership is required. Visit their web-

site:  www.swim-inc.org or call 908-766-6085 for details. 

Opioid Awareness Presentation 

Wednesday, May 24 at 7 pm 

Chatham Township Municipal Building 
 

Chatham Township will host an event in conjunction with the 

Morris County Prosecutorsô Office. Chatham is not immune to the 

epidemic of opioid drug use sweeping the nation. This presenta-

tion will highlight the devastating impact heroin and prescription 

drugs are having on families and communities and discuss po-

tential ways to stop the epidemic. 

Join our Meditation Group on retreat!  On Saturday, June 10,    

Fr. Jeremiah Shryock will present Into the Deep:  Growing in Inti-

macy with God through Silent Prayer. This day  retreat will 

explore the importance of silence in developing a deep relation-

ship with God and will allow time to experience, and to be com-

fortable with, silence as a prayer practice.  Fr. Jeremiah M. 

Shryock was ordained a priest in 2011. He is the author of Let-

ters of Hope and Consolation and has recorded over 20 podcasts 

exploring different aspects of faith and spirituality. The retreat will 

be from 10 am until 4 pm in the St. Patrick Fr. Ed Parish Center.  

Lunch will be provided. Registration is $25 in advance; $30 at the 

door. For more information, please contact Jay Stewart at 

201.572.3844 or stewart.jaybird@gmail.com. 

There will be a bus trip to Harrahôs Casino on June 8, 2017 to 

benefit the Madison Volunteer Ambulance Auxiliary. The bus will 

leave the North Star Athletic Club at 95 North St. in Madison, NJ 

at 9 am.  Cost is $35 per person. To register, please send a 

check with your phone number on the memo line to :  Berkis Oli-

veras, 18 Brooklake Road, Florham Park, NJ  07922 or call her at 

973-377-9315 for more information. 

Summer fun is just around the corner!  Why not take something 

off of your ñto-doò list and sign-up for Online Giving?  Online 

Giving is simple and easy to use. You can decide to have week-

ly, bi-weekly, or monthly deductions via a credit card or ACH 

withdrawal from your bank. As an extra bonus, you can view 

your online giving activity and history at the touch of a button! 

Changes can be made at any time by you or a designated fami-

ly member. You can even make a one-time donation at any 

time! To get started, go to our website, www.st-pats.org and 

click on the Online Giving button in the left-hand column of the 

webpage. Follow the directions for 

opening a new account. Itôs that easy 

and one less thing to think about as we 

head into the lazy days of summer! 

May Crowning 
Last Saturday, May 13, St. Patrick Parish held a May Crowning, 

a devotion honoring our Blessed Mother. Representatives from 

different ministries within our parish placed carnations by the 

Holy Family statue and two parishioners from our Women of 

Mary group, Barbara Medina and Mary ñChickieò Tracy, brought 

the crown of flowers to Mary and placed it on her head.  They 

have been active in their devotion to Mary for over 60 years. 

May Crowning 
May 13, 2017 


